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Keswick, Low Road/B1113 Mulbarton Road – Drainage Improvements 

 
 
Work will begin on or shortly after Monday 7 January 2019, to carry out essential drainage 

improvement works on Low Road/B1113 Mulbarton Road in Keswick. It is anticipated that 

this work will take approximately 6 weeks to complete, subject to suitable weather 

conditions.  

 

Low Road will be closed for traffic during construction for a period of 4 weeks from 7 

January. The closure will be between its junction with Mulbarton Road and Keswick Hall 

Road. Diversion route will be in place via Mulbarton Road, Ipswich Road, Daniels Road, 

Newmarket Road, Colney Lane and Keswick Road, which will be signed clearly during 

work period. Work on the B1113 Mulbarton Road will be conducted under 3 way traffic 

lights. 

 

Pedestrian access will be maintained during works. 

 

The County Council thanks people for their patience while this drainage improvement work 

is carried out. The work which will cost £65,000 (approx.) will be carried out by Norfolk 

County Council’s Community and Environmental Services Department and their 

contractors. 

 
For Further Information 
Robert West, Highway Engineer 0344 800 8020. 

 
 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 8020 
and ask for K Walpole or textphone 0344 800 8011 and we will 
do our best to help. 

 

 


